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DONATE ONLINE TODAY WHCGFOUNDATION.ORG.AU WHCG Foundation is doing its bit
for a sustainable environment by offering

KeepCups for supporters to purchase for $30.
KeepCups are a quality Australian made
re-usable cup. By using a KeepCup with WHCG
Foundation branding your purchase helps by:
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@ Spreading the word of the good work

b KeepCups and the Foundation are doing in
the community.
30for30 was launched last year @ Raising funds for the Foundation that will
to celebrate 30 years continue to provide funding for special
since the Foundation was established. projects within the WHCG.

30for30 is quite simply $30 per month for @ Assisting the hospital's café in achieving their
30 months and a wonderful way for you to goal to use more environmentally friendly
make a difference to quality health care in products eg. re-useable cups.

our region.

You can register for 30for30 on the
Foundation’s website by visiting the
“Donate” section and filling out the online
registration form. Alternatively you could
arrange through your workplace or bank to
directly transfer $30 per month from your
salary or chosen account for 30 months.



https://www.facebook.com/WHCGFoundation
https://whcgfoundation.org.au/

After a challenging 2020, the AMAZING Friends of the Foundation
have well and truly hit the ground running holding two
very successful movie fundraiser nights.

“The Dry”
: . held in December

e g . sold 131 tickets
' and raised $3,225

/

FOFz truly are a hardworking and dedicated group
of volunteers who have raised over $260,000
since they hosted their first major event in 2012.
What a remarkable acheivement!

Congratulations and a heartfelt thank you to the
FOFz, supporters and sponsors on your fundraising
efforts and for continuing to bring fun and joyful
events to our community in what has been
a challenging time.

Don't forget to follow the
Foundation on Facebook to
be notified of new FOFz
events coming soon!

If you are interested in joining or supporting
the Friends of the Foundation please contact
Mrs Allison Roberts on 0407 565 103
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'F500 INVOICES REMINDER

Foundation 500 invoices have recently been circulated
with payment due by 30th June.
Your support is greatly appreciated as we work together
in providing quality health care in our region.
If you would like to join or renew your pledge please
contact the office for further details.
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Farewell Josephine

We say farewell to Ms Josephine
Johns as she steps away from her
role as a Director of the
Foundation due to family
commitments.

We wish to thank Josephine for her
commitment and
contribution to the Foundation

over the past two and a half years Give where you live and support the WHCG Foundation
and we wish her the very best and Wimmera Health Care Group
for the future. * Join Foundation 500 Plus

* Join 30for30
* Memorial Donations
*Salary Deductions
Bank: Westpac * Support Foundation Fundraising Events
BSB no: 033 629 * Volunteer for Fundraising Events
* Buy a KeepCup
* Run your own event ( )

Reminder:
New Bank Account Details

Account no: 330 358
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Wimmera Mallee


https://whcgfoundation.org.au/fundraising/#give-where-you-live



